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Campus Updates 
● Fun to share some more awesome pictures of the grounds around our campus 

that the residents get to enjoy! These photos were once again taken by Laurie 
Karrels, our Move-In Coordinator for the Terrace Independent Living program. 
Thanks for your artistic eye and sharing Laurie! It’s great to be reminded of the 
beauty all four seasons provide our residents! 

 

   
  

● The positivity rate in Milwaukee County has dropped below 10% for the second 
two-week cycle, which normally would have us return to a weekly testing cycle 
for unvaccinated staff. However, the rate has been rising in the last few days 
and factoring in the holiday weekend, return of many large public events such 
as the State Fair and Summerfest, and school restarting, we felt it was prudent 
to continue testing all non-vaccinated staff on our Wauwatosa Campus twice a 
week.  

 
Interested in hearing more from us? 

● Subscribe to receive email updates at COVIDUpdates@LutherManor.org  
● Visit our website at www.luthermanor.org 
● Follow us on Facebook at LutherManorWI 


